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| What have you been up to this term?

| We've had lots of events trying to get Fresher's really involved with our society starting with

| three days on Freshers’ Fair enticing new members, the interest from Malaysian Scouts was

| overwhelming! We've had a mix of activities from Bowling to Pub Quizzes and more recently

| an eventful Bingo outing. We had a successful Freshers’ Weekend involving a Nottingham
Monopoly taking the team to all corners of the city and the committee managed admirably
with the last minute change of plans.

Highlights and achievement:

| We celebrated the Guiding Centenary by having a Back to Brownies evening with lots of silly
games and party food as well as renewing our promise at 20:10 20/10/2010, that evening we
attracted our highest turn out for our activities so far with many new faces — though we were
disappointed that the scouts didn't come as Brownies as promised. We have also just
achieved our status as a silver award society ©

Future plans:

For Christmas we are going outdoor ice skating in Nottingham and having an epic Christmas
meal. We also are looking forward to rock climbing next term in the brand new climbing centre
in Nottingham.




